
 

 

June 30, 2020 
 
 
Robb Popp 
City of Lee’s Summit Inspector  
220 SE Green 
Lee’s Summit, MO  64063 
 
 
Re:   Fresh Green – Lee’s Summit 
 1041 NE Sam Walton Dr. 
 Lee’s Summit, MO 64086 
         Permit Number: PRCOM 2021133 
 
 
Dear Mr. Popp: 
 

The wood blocking is not required to be fire treated in a V-
B building. 
 
The Wall Type 01 detail shown on page G02 noted 16” o.c. 
horizontal stud spacing for vertically installed studs. This 
portion of the detail was mislabeled “Base Detail” and 
should read “Plan Detail”. Thus, the walls as built do not 
require horizontal studs. 

 
 
  
 

X
Logan Hayes
Architect

 
 
 
Cc: File 
 
 


